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RIO GRANDE CHAPTER 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Date: November 5, 2010 

Time: 12:05 noon  
 
Locations:  Bohannan-Huston, Albuquerque, New Mexico 
  NMSU, Las Cruces, New Mexico 
  NMHU, Las Vegas, New Mexico 
 Attendees:  
Albuquerque:  Brian Knehans, Zack Stauber, Austin Heermann, Joe 

Zebrowski  & Chad Poole  
Las Cruces:  Michaela Buenemann & Kristen Hestir    

 
I. Meeting called to order at 12:05 by chapter President Brian 

Knehans 
 

II. No Minutes from last meeting to approve 
 

III. Treasurer’s Report – Zack Stauber 
a. Student reimbursement sent out 

1. Eleven students reimbursed  
b. Reimbursed Michaela Buenemann  

1. $64 for Spring Meeting 
c. Funds from Rocky Mountain Region 

1. $1,760 
IV. Old Business 

a. Scholarship – Pursue corporate sponsorship of local geospatial 
companies  

1. Joe Zebrowski will take the lead in securing funding 
2. Michaela Buenemann will make announcement at NMSH 

b. Licensure Update 
1. No new information at this time 

c. Banner  
1. Several preliminary designs have been circulated to the 

board members 
d. Report from other organization’s meetings 

1. NMGIC  
a. Discussion of Open Source Software 

2. GAC 
a. Discussion to increase Geospatial education 
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V. New Business 

1. Spring Meeting  
a. To be held in Las Cruces 
b. April 2, 2011 
c. Send out call for papers 

2. Remote Sensing program at NM Highlands University 
a. Program is expanding 
i. Currently 8 students with increasing interest 

3. Post list of employers on RGC web site 
a. Open positions 

 
VI. Upcoming meetings  

a. December 10, 2010 
b. January 14, 2011 
 

VII. Meeting Closed – 12:45 pm November 5, 2010  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Chad Poole,  C.P. 
December 10, 2010  
ASPRS, Rio Grande Chapter Secretary 


